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Sarah Drummond

From: Lesley Te Maiharoa-Sykes <Lesley.TeMaiharoa-Sykes@ngaitahu.iwi.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 16 July 2015 2:31 p.m.
To: Sarah Drummond
Subject: Hughes Partnership Submission  260B on Proposed Plan V3

Dear Sarah 
 
Further to your recent correspondence, I confirm that I would like my original submission on the proposed Canterbury
Land and Water Regional Plan to be treated as a submission on Variation 3 now. 
 
All the points in my submission remain outstanding and in my view Ecan’s current plans do not take them in to
account properly and are therefore ignoring relevant information in your decision making process. I hope you’ll
consider my submission further and take action appropriately. 
 
Regards 
 
John Hughes 
 
Cellphone: 027 211 7153 
Home:  03 689 4730 
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